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July 2021 
 
Dear Brethren, 

 
“And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name JESUS: for he shall save 

his people from their sins.” (Matthew 1:21).  Greetings once again from Western Australia in the 
name of Christ Jesus the Lord.   

 
 It is a blessing to be able to report that the services in Mullewa are going well.  The Lord 
has sent several visitors thus far, and there have been others who have made inquiry 
concerning the services, for which we are thankful.   
 

A returning visitor who came in a bit late informed me later after the service that there 
were some locals sitting outside and listening as I had begun the song service, for which we are 
again thankful.  We remain confident in the Lord, knowing that He will save His people, and that 
His word will not return void to accomplish His sovereign purpose. 
 
 Thank you for your continued love, encouragement, prayers, and support for the Lord’s 
work in Australia and Papua New Guinea.  
 
Love in Christ, Frank James 
 

News From News From News From News From The HomefrontThe HomefrontThe HomefrontThe Homefront    
 
Being Prepared – 
 
A notice was put in our mailbox that said the water was going to be off due to repairs on the 
main line.  We prepared and had quite a few containers of water ready to go.  Then, lo and 
behold, it was off for only one hour.  We’re also better prepared for another cyclone with plenty 
of flashlights and candles and battery powered lanterns.  It may be five years from now before 
another one hits and the power goes out for days, but we are prepared.  Even some small 
generators are on sale.   
 
The same thing has happened with our travels.  About ten years ago, we needed Band Aids for 
a cut finger and the stores were closed.  Now, we have been traveling with a stash of Band Aids 
since that time and have never needed another one.  I’m sure most people go through these 
things.  That is why I struggle to pack light.  I think that something might happen, and we might 

need a jacket, extra shoes, and even some popcorn for a snack.  
����  

 
A friend in Christ, Cyd James 


